
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Ref: 3238 VNE 

 

22 February 2022 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Creatives Evening 2022 

 

Our postponed Creatives Evening is now scheduled for Thursday March 3rd from 6.00 – 8.30pm. The 

evening is a celebration of the Creative subjects with all year groups involved. There will be displays of 

Art, DT and ICT work produced by our talented students, food tasting sessions and some fabulous Drama 

and Music performances.  

 

All Year 7 students will be performing and rehearsals for their pieces are well under way. On the day, we 

will rehearse in school time and would like students to return to school at 5.00pm, for us to have one last 

rehearsal. Students should wear school uniform. Phones should be left at home (wherever possible) and 

students can bring with them water to drink. No food or other drinks should be brought into school. 

 

This Creatives Evening will be the first opportunity many of our students have had to perform in two years 

and, during much of this time, they have been unable to sing in school. I am sure that you would want to 

support and encourage the work that they have been doing in all of the Creatives subjects and celebrate 

their amazing achievements. 

 

We will send a further communication about tickets for the event nearer the performance date. 

 

Yours faithfully,  
 

V Nelson 
 

Mrs Nelson                   

Director of Creatives 

 


